
 

Newsletter – 8th November 2019 
 

Langley Moor Nursery School 
Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk 

Email:  langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net 

Tel:   0191 378 0830 

 

Christmas Week  

N1 children (those children that will not start school until 

September 2021)  

Last “normal” session day – Wednesday 18th December 

Thursday 19th December – N1 children are invited to attend a party at 

Petite Street in Meadowfield at 10am – 12pm. There will be no charge to 

you for this, but all children must be accompanied by a 

parent/grandparrent. More details to follow 

Friday 20th December – closed for N1 children  

N2 children (those children that will start school in September 2020) 

Thursday 19th December – normal sessions but we would like to invite 

parents to attend our Christmas Concert at either 11:15am or 2:30pm. 2 

tickets per family will be issued (additional tickets will be available to 

purchase on request). The concert will last for about 20 minutes.  

Friday 20th December – normal session times for N2 children within nursery, 

but a Christmas party, including a magician will be provided (no 

additional charge) 

 

Christmas Jumper Day  

Children may wear Christmas/seasonal jumpers. Donations 

will be collected for St Cuthberts Hospice (suggested 

donation £1 per child) 

____________________________________________________________________ 

Christmas Cards 
 

Please can each child bring in one Christams card (home 

made if you can, just ask if you need a piece of card) 

adressed to the staff and children (please don’t feel you 

need to send in addional cards for staff) 

 

 

Diary Dates 

December 

Thursday 12th December – 

Nursery closed as being used 

as a Polling Station  

January 

Tuesday 7th January        

(Nursery Re-opens for Spring 

term) 

 

Additional Sessions in 

November/ December  

 

If your child is over the age of 3 

and you want to purchase 

additional sessions perhaps to 

extend a half session into a full 

day to enable a Christmas 

shopping day, please book 

through the office. The charge 

for this will be £15.  
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